
 

City of Culver City 
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.  Committee 

 Meeting in a Minute  

November 16, 2016 

     
 

 
 

Here are some highlights from the MLK Committee meeting of November 16, 2016.  At 
this meeting, the MLK Committee: 
 

a) Received none at this time  
 

b) Will Collaborate with the Culver City High School Black Student Union to create 
a youth inspired element of the program and the CCARP Middle School program.  
 

c) Administered none at this time. 
 

d) Re-Appointed none at this time.  
 

e) Passed a Motion to add Latrice Williams as a new voting member to the 
committee.  Motion passed on revised schedule for the day.  Approval of minutes 
from October 19, 2016.   
 

f) Nominated none at this time. 
 

g) Discussed ongoing planning for Annual Dr. King Event to be held Saturday, 
January 14, 2017 at the Culver City Senior Center. 
 
 

The next regular MLK meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 21, 2016 
at 7:00 p.m. at the Culver City Senior Center (Room C 77). 

  
Interested in receiving e-mail notifications regarding upcoming Culver City meetings? 
Follow this link and sign-up for the City’s e-mail notification program. It’s free! 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CACULVER/subscriber/new?pop=t. 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CACULVER/subscriber/new?pop=t

